natasha@sblafco.org

From: Bill Thomas <wn.thomas68@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 8:08 PM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: LAFCO evaluation of the Lompoc conversion of agriculture land to urban development

Please extend the date to your 2 February meeting to allow analysis of the proposal.
Thank you
Bill Thomas, Camarillo, CA



